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Good news - as of today South Harrison still doesn’t have a positive case.  

 

However, the number of cases continues to rise here in Gloucester County further emphasizing the need 

to STAY PUT and continue to follow all recommended restrictions.  This means that unless you’re 

considered an ESSENTIAL employee or out during non-curfew hours for ESSENTIAL reasons, you 

need to stay home.   

 

Spring is here and so is trout season.  Harrisonville Lake is a popular spot for many to fish.  As of now 

fishing is an approved activity as long as we all follow the strict social distancing recommendations.  I 

believe most fishing poles are about 6’ in length, so please use good judgement.  It would be very 

unfortunate to have to close the lake due to overcrowding.   

 

Spring break for schools is next week and will be a welcome break from online schooling and a chance 

for the students to decompress a bit.  

 

We will continue to update the Township's website with any/all useful information as we receive it.  

 

Special thanks to all our essential residents for putting yourselves in harm's way to care for, protect and 

provide through this.  

 

Thank you all for being so diligent and understanding.    

 

 

Mayor Joseph Marino  


